February 21st, 2025

Tupelo City Council City Hall Tupelo, MS

Subject: Appreciation for Bob Marion Nursery's Tree Donation

Dear City Council Members,

I am writing to bring to your attention and express appreciation for the generous donation made by Bob Marion Nursery to the City of Tupelo. The nursery has graciously provided 22 trees to enhance the beauty of the Fairpark housing common areas, further contributing to our city's ongoing beautification efforts.

This donation represents a significant investment in our community, improving the landscape, providing environmental benefits, and enhancing the quality of life for residents. Trees not only beautify our surroundings but also offer shade, improve air quality, and create a more inviting and sustainable urban space.

I would like to encourage the City Council to recognize Bob Marion Nursery for their generosity and consider ways to support similar initiatives that strengthen our community. If there are opportunities for a public planting event or an official acknowledgment, it would serve as a great way to highlight community partnerships that benefit Tupelo.

Thank you for your time and dedication to making Tupelo a great place to live. I appreciate your leadership and consideration of this contribution to our city.

Sincerely,
Denny Waite
Deputy Director of Landscape Services

City Of Tupelo Parks & Recreation Department